
 

   

 6885 Sycamore Lane North, Suite 200 | Maple Grove, Minnesota 55369 | (763) 201-8400             

 
 
 
April 10, 2025 
 
 
To:  School District of Cameron 
 
From:  Leo Draveling 
  Nexus Solutions 
 
Subject:  School District of Cameron – ES Site Improvements 
 
Dear Board Members, 
 
Bids for the School District of Cameron – ES Site Improvements Project were opened at 2:00 PM 
on Tuesday, April 8, 2025. 
 
Nexus Solutions recommends to the School District of Cameron that the motion be approved for 
the School District of Cameron – Elementary Site Improvements Project be awarded to the 
apparent low contractors below. The alternate for the underground conduit for the new fiber line 
to the stadium is included. 

 
• Antczak Construction, Inc.   in the amount of  $177,555 

 
• Chetek TNC Electric, Inc.    in the amount of  $53,062 

 
 
We are looking forward to the successful completion of the project. 
 
Please contact me at either ldraveling@nexussolutions.com or 612-698-2790 with any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Leo Draveling | Senior Project Manager  
Nexus Solutions 
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